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Customer Satisfaction Survey

As an effort to assist the Proceedings staff, this short questionnaire was developed. Please take a few moments to complete it.

1. Was the content in this issue of Proceedings useful to your pursuits in the maritime industry?
2. Was the design and layout of this issue of Proceedings pleasing to the eye and conducive to readability?
3. Do you have any suggestions for improvements to Proceedings?
4. Are there any particular topics you would like to see covered?
5. Do you have any suggestions for improvement to Proceedings’ website?
6. What content or features should be added to the website?
An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. The Coast Guard estimates that the average burden for this report is 10 minutes. You may submit any comments concerning the accuracy of this estimate or any suggestions for reducing the burden to: Proceedings magazine, 2100 2nd Street S.W., Washington, D.C., or Department of Homeland Security Desk Officer, Office of Management and Budget, Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs, Washington, D.C. 20503. 
